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Mr. Brian S. McCullg
General Manager, South Florida Division

Atlantic industrial Services, Inc.
359 Cypress Road OCD-HW-C-E-02-0502

Ocala, FL 34472

Marion County - HW
FLLRO00060301
Request for Information

Dear Mr. McCully:

A hazardous waste compliance inspection was conducted at your facitity on September
25. 2002. This inspection was conducted under the authority of Section 403.091, Florida
Statutes, and Chapter 403, Part IV, Florida Statutes. The inspection is designed to
determine the compliance status of your facility with 40 CFR 260-268, adopted in
Florida Administrative Code Chapter 62-730, and 40 CFR 279, adopted in Florida
Administrative Code Chapter 62-710.

In order that the Department may complete a review and report of your facility, you are
requested to provide the following information within 20 days of your receipt of this
letter:

1. Calibration reports from the manufacturer of the “tif" hand-held units (“sniffers”) used
to screen used oil in the field.

2 Documentation that all drivers have been trained in proper use and maintenance of
the sniffers.
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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance. If you have any questions
concerning this matter please call me at (407) 893-3323. Your response to this request

for information should be mailed to me at:

Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232
Oriando, Florida 32803-3767

Sincerely, N
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